
First Cabinet Session by The Junior Cabinet Members At St. Xavier's School, 

Bathinda 

Keeping up with the vision of inculcating leadership skills and in order to train 

the students to take the school legacy ahead, a cabinet session was conducted 

by the junior cabinet members of St. Xavier's School, Bathinda in the school 

premises on 17th May 2023.  

The session began with the prayer under the supervision of Manger Father 

Christopher Michael, Principal Father Cidloy Furtado and Father Veneto Colaco. 

The class representatives from grade III discussed their agendas along with the 

issues faced by them. Astonishingly, they had not only explained their problems 

but also suggested some measures to troubleshoot the issues. The junior 

members worked in collaboration with the head boy and the head girl of the 

school and took some initiatives to get rid of the classroom problems faced by 

them.  

Father Manager and father Veneto Colaco congratulated the students for 

expressing their views and opinions in an efficient and effective manner. The 

session was really very impressive as the students suggested some valuable 

measures to be implemented at the ground level to maintain the goodwill of the 

school. 

 


